
 
 

Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/Mont-I/030/2024-25                                                                              Date 22-08-2024 

 Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to announce that our school will be celebrating Janmashtami on Friday, August 23, 2024. 

Celebrations like these offer a wonderful opportunity for our students to learn about and connect with their 

cultural heritage while fostering strong relationships within our community. 

Janmashtami, the birth anniversary of Lord Krishna, imparts valuable lessons in love, compassion, and 

humility. Through various activities and stories, our celebration will focus on instilling these important 

values in our students in an enjoyable and engaging manner. 

Highlights of the Janmashtami Celebration: 

• A special assembly led by teachers, focusing on the importance of good values. 

• Dahi Handi celebration. 

• Craft activities related to the festival 

• Storytelling  

• Fun-filled Festivities 

Kindly note: 

• Students are encouraged to wear traditional attire on Friday, August 23rd. 

• Please send two pieces of any traditional sweet with your child to share during the celebration. 

• Students may bring Janmashtami-themed props to enhance the festive atmosphere. 

Additionally, please note that Monday, August 26th will be a holiday in observance of Janmashtami. 

We look forward to your support in making this celebration a memorable experience for our Dipsites. 

Warm regards, 
Headmistress 

Delhi Public School Surajkund 
 
 


